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Regardless of what Section meeting you are in, your Joey, Cub, |# &"'
Scout or Venturer shirt and scarf must be worn unless the
Section Leaders advise otherwise.

When attending Section excursions and formal scouting events
such as Founders Day and ANZAC Day, the formal uniform
must be worn.

Whilst we do not request youth members to wear a particular
type/brand of shorts, the formal colour for shorts and pants is
fawn/sandstone. It is however accepted that black/navy may be
worn at weekly Section meetings.

Bright coloured board shorts and short shorts are not
appropriate. If you have any queries regarding the suitability of
your shorts, please approach a Section Leader or Committee
member. Thank you
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REDLAND SUNRISE ROTARY ART UNION

As part of our scouting community service, we have agreed to sell 200 Art Union tickets for the
Rotary Club of Redland Sunrise Inc. Art Union ticket books have already been handed out to
families. If you are unable to sell your book, please return it to the den so it can be reallocated.

All Art Union books must be returned to the den with money by the beginning of May.
Please ensure that you sign your ticket stubs/money in with a Committee member.

In exchange for our efforts, Rotary will be making a donation to the Group.
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